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NM HOUSE GOP CAUCUS STATEMENT ON THE 
PASSING OF FMR REP. BILL GRAY 

 
Longtime friend and former State Legislator Bill Gray passed away this morning. Rep. Gray served in the 
New Mexico House of Representatives from 2007 – 2014, in House District 54 for Chaves, Eddy, & Otero 
Counties. 
 
The New Mexico House Republican Caucus extends our sincere condolences to Rep. Bill Gray’s family 
and friends for their loss. We are thankful for the years of service that Rep. Gray selflessly gave to our 
great state and the Chaves, Eddy, & Otero County communities. 

 


